
 

 

 

 

 

5 December 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

As part of our personal development curriculum we are keen to provide students 

with skills and knowledge that will support them now and in the future. 

 

On Friday this week students in Year 11 will be attending an assembly as part of a 

campaign supporting road safety and being safe whilst driving. The assembly is hosted 

by Mrs Swiffen and our guest Vicki McCarthy. 
 

The assembly which was delivered earlier this term to 6th form students details a 

tragic incident in Conisbrough where 5 young people lost their lives. The session 

delivers key messages to young people as they potentially start their driving lessons 

in the near future. 

 

The campaign has recently gathered significant media attention and we will be joined 

on the day by Calendar news and also expect coverage on Good Morning Britain 

alongside other local and national outlets.  

 

More coverage about the campaign can be found below (as featured in the 

Doncaster FreePress last week) 

https://www.doncasterfreepress.co.uk/education/devastated-mum-and-teacher-have-

joined-forces-to-give-road-safety-message-after-tragic-death-of-five-teens-4422371 

 

Due to the sensitive nature of the assembly and the local and national coverage we 

understand that some families may prefer their child not to attend the assembly.  

If you would like your child to not to be part of this assembly and potentially local 

and national coverage please contact us via the form linked below. 

 

https://forms.gle/JtoQ2rYcC7hBwimV7 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Andy Scruby 

Principal 
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